
From: edithb9155@sbcglobal.net [mailto:edithb9155@sbcglobal.net]  

Sent: Friday, June 27, 2014 6:06 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Regulating Pig Farming on the Buffalo 

 

Please regulate pig farming on the Buffalo. This river is a national treasure. I spent a lot of time camping 

on the Buffalo in the late 60's. At that time, the water was crystal clear, you could see across the river 

underwater. The last few times I have visited, the water has been murky and not as clear. Runoff into 

the river is damaging this natural resource. Please do whatever needs to be done to protect this river! 

 

Sent from myMail for iOS 

 


